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【NOTICE】Tokyo Camii re-opens its doors to you! 
 
Dear our friends and followers, 
 
Concerning Japan's nationwide state of emergency declaration over the growing spread of 
COVID-19, we have been self-restricted most of our activities. But since the declaration 
lifted, we have re-planned our activities and gladly announce as follows: 
 
・ We will start to provide Friday Prayer from June 5 by taking the necessary 
precautions. 
・Guide-tours will restart on June 6, and reservation required to limit the 
number of participants. 
・ Classes and courses will be provided via Online for a while. 

 
We will inform you of the details concerning how to participate in the Friday Prayer 
and Guide-tours in soon.  
 
Working hours of Tokyo Camii are as follows: 
 
・Prayer Hall is open until Isha prayer. 
・The Halal Market is open from 10 am to 7 pm. 
・The Cultural Center is open from 10 am to 6 pm. 

  
It is our greatest pleasure to having opportunities to see you again. However, please 
take a precaution for your physical condition before visitation. Thank you for your 
cooperation in preventing infections, such as checking your body temperature, 
wearing a mask, etc. 
 
Thank you always for your kind support and understanding. We are looking 
forward to seeing you. 


